
The College of Wooster invites undergraduates from the Five Colleges of Ohio and other 
surrounding institutions to a symposium celebrating undergraduate research on global 
film, television, and digital media, as well as digital media-based critical projects. As part of 
this symposium, the College invites you to share your educational and career experiences 
with students during a special lunch on Saturday, March 30,  in the Longbrake Commons 
of Andrews Library from 12-1pm. Each alum participant will host a table of 5-7 students, 
with discussion questions and topics provided to you. You are also welcome to attend the 
symposium programming. Please RSVP no later than February 28 to bkies@wooster.edu 
and include any dietary restrictions.
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